

Reading Test

Read the text.

Hello! My name is Paula and I'm Australian. I live in Perth. We are a very big family and I've got two cats. Last year I visited Lisbon with my parents and my brother. It was in August. It was so hot! We travelled by plane and stayed at a boutique hotel in *Bairro Alto*. It was amazing. There were lots of cinemas, old theatres, cafés and good restaurants with great fresh fish. I love fish! We tried "*Pastéis de Belém*". They are delicious!!! Lisbon is not a big city, but there are lots of places to visit. We visited a museum, Lisbon Story Centre, and some monuments: "*Belém*" Tower, "*São Jorge*" Castle and "*Ajuda*" National Palace. We also visited the zoo because my brother, Ben, loves animals. The dolphin show was great! Lisbon is a great city. I loved it! I want to come back with my friends and my boyfriend.



Adapted, in High Five 6, ASA

A. Are the sentences **True (T)** or **False (F)**?

1. Paula visited Lisbon with her family.
2. They hated "*Pastéis de Belém*".
3. Paula thinks Lisbon is a big city.
4. Paula enjoyed the dolphin show at the zoo.
5. She doesn't want to visit Lisbon again.

A.1 Correct the false sentences from exercise A.

Sentence nr. _____

Sentence nr. _____

Sentence nr. _____

C. Match the questions with the correct answers (use the letters a, b, c, d, e).

1. When did Paula visit Lisbon?	
2. What Museum did she visit?	
3. Why did she visit the zoo?	
4. Did she like visiting Lisbon?	
5. How did she travel to Portugal?	

a. Because Ben loves animals.
b. By plane.
c. Yes, she did.
d. Lisbon Story Centre
e. Last August.

D. Complete the sentences.

1. Paula lives in the city of _____. She is _____
2. She has got two _____.
3. She visited Lisbon in _____. It was very hot!
4. They stayed in a _____ in Bairro Alto.
5. She loves eating _____.

